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As smoking is schools is illegal, as is access to vaping equipment if under 21 years of 

age, it only makes sense, due to the general poor discipline in public schools that we 

should install vaping/smoke detectors in ALL rooms, 

Recommend you amend this to include All schools not just those of >1000 students, 

as that would only include 10-15 schools in Oregon.  Cost is generally around $300 

each, which considering how money is spent in this state, is not a drop in the bucket 

for the education department to spend.  Also recommend taking the vape equipment 

away from child AND a 3 day suspension as penalty, since a "virtual" slap on the 

hand will do nothing. 

 

From medical perspective, we need to protect them as long as we can from the 

recklessness of smoking 


